
From: Marah Trivers <mtrivers@ffpc.ca>  
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 12:32 PM 
To: Christiane Wong <Christiane.Wong@oeb.ca>; Donna Kwan <Donna.Kwan@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Joerg Ruppenstein <jruppenstein@ffpc.ca> 
Subject: GA background information 
 
Good morning,  
 
I have attached some additional information regarding the Historic  Power Agreement and the Global 
Adjustment.  FFPC was audited in 2011/2012 on Group 1 and 2 deferral accounts, at which time the 
Global Adjustment True up Process was reviewed and approved.  Around the same time of this audit the 
Ontario Regulation changed at which point there was a review of the Historic Agreement and the GA for 
the years 2005-2010 were adjusted to represent the true Cost of Power to the customers in Fort 
Frances.  
 
I will forward the rest of the information later today as we are having a family emergency.   
 
Regards,  
 
Marah Trivers 
Finance & Regulatory Officer 
Fort Frances Power Corporation 
Office: (807) 274-9291 ext 2102 
Cell: (807) 271-6227 
www.ffpc.ca 
 

mailto:mtrivers@ffpc.ca
mailto:Christiane.Wong@oeb.ca
mailto:Donna.Kwan@oeb.ca
mailto:jruppenstein@ffpc.ca
http://www.ffpc.ca/

	From: Marah Trivers <mtrivers@ffpc.ca>  Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 12:32 PM To: Christiane Wong <Christiane.Wong@oeb.ca>; Donna Kwan <Donna.Kwan@oeb.ca> Cc: Joerg Ruppenstein <jruppenstein@ffpc.ca> Subject: GA background information

